

(b)(3) CIAAct

(b)(6)

[Redacted]

From: Michael Morell [Redacted] (b)(6)
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 2:13 PM
To: [Redacted] (b)(3) CIAAct
Cc: Bill Harlow (b)(6)
Subject: [AIN] Re: Getting Together

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED

[Redacted] (b)(3) NatSecAct

[Redacted] (b)(3) CIAAct
 [Redacted] (b)(6)

As you think about next week:

I think we can divide our time into two sections. The first where you all tell us why you have a concern about certain things. I don't think Meroe needs to be there for that. And then a second section where we tackle the big issues. And that is where we need Meroe.

Sent from my iPhone (b)(3) CIAAct
 (b)(6)

On Jun 23, 2014, at 7:16 PM [Redacted] wrote:

ExDir tentatively agrees to the meeting you request, but the planning and coordination required makes this week unworkable. Next week or post-holiday is doable dependent on stakeholder scheduling. Please advise availability on that basis.

From: Michael Morell [Redacted] (b)(6)
Sent: Saturday, June 21, 2014 9:47 AM
To: [Redacted] (b)(3) CIAAct
Cc: Bill Harlow
Subject: Getting Together

[Redacted] (b)(3) CIAAct
 [Redacted] (b)(6)

I think we need to go ahead and schedule the meeting I requested in my last email. I am running out of time in delivering the manuscript to the publisher. How about this coming Wednesday afternoon or Thursday morning at HQS or both, if necessary. In addition to the representatives from the the relevant directorates, I'm thinking we need

someone senior there as well -- either the Deputy CIO again or even the EXDIR herself. Thanks.

Michael